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Henry County ANR Newsletter 

Purdue University is an equal access/equal opportunity 

university or EA/EOU. 

 

 

I am full swing into my role now! As many of 

you know, I am a split educator. I serve as the 

ANR Extension Educator and share 4-H 

program responsibilities. For the last several 

weeks, I have been visiting multiple schools in 

the county. I have participated in Career Days 

and 4-H programs in the classroom. I have also 

been able to talk about our county 4-H 

program. It has been a humbling experience to 

educate our youth on agriculture and 4-H. 

    During the month of November, I also 

attended our ANR Retreat for Extension 

Educators. I really enjoyed the conference, 

connecting with different individuals in 

Extension and learning more about hot topics 

in our state. 

     As we wrap up the year, I hope you spend the 

time to reflect on the blessings we have received 

this year and enjoy the holiday season with 

your family. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Happy Holidays! 

Brittnee Bertram, ANR/4-H Extension 

Educator 

A Message From Your ANR 

Extension Educator 
 

• 4-H Enrollment: Now – January 15, 2025 

• Henry County 4-H Open House – December 

15, 2024 4-6:30pm 

• Succession Planning Meetings in Wayne 

County – January 21, 2025 

• Ladies Night Out: Beehive Body Co – 

January 30th 6pm 

Local Events and Workshops 

 

• December 11, 2024 – Blackford County 
Multi-Category Pesticide Workshop 

• December 12, 2024 – Randolph County 
PARP 

• December 16, 2024 – Rush County PARP 

• December 16, 2024 – Hancock County 
Winter Conference PARP 

• January 23, 2025 – Delaware County PARP 

• January 23, 2025 – Henry County PARP 

• February 26, 2025 – Jay County PARP 

Upcoming PARPs/CCH Events 

 

1. What is the state bird? 

2. What is the state snack? 

3. Indiana ranks #_ in hog production. 

4. Indiana ranks #_ in popcorn production. 

5. Indiana ranks #_ in tomato production. 

 

Test your knowledge and see the results on the 

last page! 

Indiana ANR Trivia Quiz! 

Happy Holidays! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Need more info from this Newsletter? 

Reach out to Brittnee at bbertram@purdue.edu 

or call 765-529-5002. 

 

Do you enjoy gardening and teaching others 

about horticulture? Do you have an interest in 

learning more about your garden and gaining 

new skills? Purdue Extension Master Gardeners 

Program trains gardening enthusiasts as 

volunteers to assist Purdue Extension with 

home horticulture education in Indiana 

communities. In 2023, there were over 2,700 

active Purdue Extension Master Gardener 

Volunteers in Indiana! These volunteers 

contributed more than 168,000 volunteer 

hours, which is worth more than $4.8 million.  

Our Henry County volunteers participate in the 

Henry County Farmers Market, community 

gardens, and library activities to help educate 

the community. 

 

If you would like more information about 

Master Gardeners, reach out to Brittnee or go to 

purdue.ag/master-gardener.  

 

Spring 2025 EMG Basic Training: March 3 – 

April 28, 2025 in Madison County 

Purdue Extension Master 

Gardeners  

 
 
Spotted Lanternflies are starting to invade 
parts of Indiana. Populations have been 
identified in multiple counties within Eastern 
Indiana. They feed on a wide range of hosts, 
sucking sap from stems and branches. Spotted 
lanternflies will also leave behind a residue 
called honeydew. The honeydew typically results 
in a mold growing on the host or attracting 
other pests. Spotted lanternflies can cause 
economic damage. Their preferred host is the 
Tree of Heaven. They have also been identified 
on other hosts such as: grapevines, Maples, 
Birch, Oak, Pines, Walnut, and Tulip Poplar. 
 
If you suspect Spotted Lanternflies on your 
property, please report it to DNR by reporting it 
online or emailing DEPP@dnr.in.gov. 
 
Photo and sources from Indiana DNR. 

 

Invasive Species: Spotted 

Lanternflies 

 

Top Farmer is one of the most successful and 
longest-running management programs geared 
specifically for farmers —  featuring faculty and 
staff experts from Purdue’s Center for 
Commercial Agriculture. Registration for the 
one-day conference which will be held at 
Purdue’s Beck Agricultural Center in West 
Lafayette on Friday, January 10, 2025, is $150. 

Top Farmer Conference 

Did you know? 
There are over 200 Christmas Tree 
farms in Indiana! 

mailto:bbertram@purdue.edu
https://www.purdue.edu/hla/sites/master-gardener/
mailto:DEPP@dnr.in.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

       Jan 30, 2025 Beck Ag Center in West Lafayette, IN 

 

Join Purdue University online or in-person for their Crop Management Workshop. Topics include state 

chemist highlights, weed management tips and tools, cold soils and seed insecticide efficacy, continual corn 

nitrogen challenges, field crop disease expectations, soybean nitrogen fixation competitors, and pesticide 

spray nozzles. You must attend in person to receive PARP credit. 

 

Cost: $90 in person, $60 online   CCH/CEU Credits: 7 CCH Cat 1 

When: Jan 30, 2025 8:30am-4pm      2 CCH Cat 4 

Where:  4550 US-52, West Lafayette, IN 47906    4 CCH Cat 11 

          4 CCH RT 

Registration, use the        7.0 CEUs (5.0 PM, 2.0 NM) 

following link: http://www.purdue.edu/conferences/Crop   PARP (in person only) 

           

Purdue Crop Management 

Workshop 2025 

Visit the trials! 
Did you know Henry County has 4 public trails?! Enjoy the 

outdoors on a nice day and enjoy one of our trails! 

• Honey Creek Trail – Middletown (paved) 

• Wilbur Wright Trail – New Castle (paved) 

• Shirley Heritage Trail – Shirley (paved) 

• Woolly Bear Parkway Trail – Kennard (grass/gravel) 

https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/46946850/1705398475/98668655/0/1006792/?x=0014aa9b


 

 

  

 

In these 2-hour sessions you will learn how to 

navigate food safety regulations, understand 

legal issues of markets, improve market 

stability, offer food assistance programs, 

manage conflict, and more. Sessions will meet 

virtually via Zoom on Tuesdays April 1, April 8, 

April 15, and April 22 from 6:30-8:30 pm. The 

program will also feature homework and 

resources posted in Google Classroom. 

Participants must attend 3 sessions and 

complete all homework to receive the certificate. 

 

Registration is $75 and includes a market 

manager or market vendor manual, which you 

select during registration. 

 

Contact Sarah Hanson at sspeedy@purdue.edu 

if you have any questions! 

Virtual Training for Managers 

and Vendors 

 

1. Go to oisc.purdue.edu 

2. Click on “My records” (gold bar) 

3. Click on “Applicator log-in” 

4. Enter your first and last name and the 

last 4 digits of your SSN. 

 

**Remember: Every 5 years you need to earn 3 

points. 

How many PARP points do you 

have? 

 

1. Cardinal 

2. Popcorn 

3. 5th 

4. 2nd 

5. 3rd 

 

*Results from 

https://cdn.agclassroom.org/nat/data/stats/ind

iana.pdf 

Answers to ANR Quiz 

mailto:sspeedy@purdue.edu


 



 


